
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Tues 24 April  Maple swimming commences (1 of 8 sessions) 
Weds 25 April  Community Collective Worship (St Mary’s Church at 3pm) 
Thurs 26 April  FOS meeting (School hall at 2.30pm) 
Mon 7 May  May Day – school closed 
Tues 8-11 May  Bikeability for Y5’s 
Thurs 10 May  Maple class visit to Abbey Farm 
Mon 14-18 May KS2 SATS week 
Mon 14 May  Chestnut 1 - class assembly (School hall at 3pm) details to follow 
Fri 18 May  FOS cake sale (in the playground at 3.30) 
Mon 21 May  Community Collective Worship (St Mary’s Church at 3pm) 
Weds 23 May  Oak class to Church Schools’ Festival (details to follow) 
Maple Parent Consultations: 24 April – 2 May – 8 May – 15 May – 21 May (book at Office) 
Parents Evenings Y1-6:  2 May and 21 May (3.50-6.30pm) more details to follow 
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Our whole-school attendance for last term was 96% 
 

Our year to date attendance  
is 96%. 

 
Our attendance so far this week is 97% 

What a great start to the new term! 
 
Please contact the school office if you need support or 
if you have any concerns about your child’s attendance. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The new term is already in full flow and our wonderful pupils have wasted no time in settling back into routine. 
I know the lunchtime visits to the field and several lessons that have taken place at the nature reserve have 
been thoroughly enjoyed by all and we will be continuing to maximise opportunities for outdoor learning 
moving forward.  
The summer terms promise to be as busy as ever. The long-awaited climbing wall is being rescheduled during 
this term and many school trips are being arranged. Separate information will be sent to classes as soon as the 
details are finalised. 
Chestnut Two is up and running and our Y2 pupils are thoroughly enjoying settling into their new home. 
Please see the separate sheet for our makeover photos! 
 

Miss Day 

Wellington Boots Rescue! 
 

Do you have any children’s wellington boots that no longer fit 
but still have life left in them? We would be more than happy to 
provide them with a new home! 
We are looking to further develop our use of the nature reserve 

and field and would like to build up a bank of boots in 

readiness for less sunny weather. Please bring any spare boots 

you have to the school office. Many thanks in advance! 
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